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This is a brief document, because the whole point of Sticky Questions is that they are easy to use and require the minimum of set up. Our aim is to get parents and children talking about interesting questions, instead of about whether they have done their homework – the talk IS the homework, and it should be fun or interesting rather than a chore.
In the full-year set, there are 40 different questions for each year group. Give the whole class the same question at the same time so that there is a shared theme. 34 for these are printed 16 to a page, and there are 6 questions for each year group that are on larger 8 to a page stickers, with illustrations or containing riddles (which will change with the 2020-2021 edition, so no cheating by asking older siblings!). (The full pack will be sent out to you before the taster pack is finished).
The questions are not generally intended to go out in any particular order, so have a flick through and see if any connect to anything else you are doing. The riddles for years 3 and upwards might be good to send out over a holiday!
We suggest that you give out the Sticky Questions on a Thursday afternoon just before home time, and that children stick them on their shirt or jumper so that parents will see them as soon as they collect them.
The first time you give them out, also distribute the parent letter which you can adapt and print off – see www.thephilosophyman.com/stickyresources
That is also the page where you will find clues and answers to the riddles – but try not to peek too soon!
In the morning, make some time to share the ideas they have had from home. If a question is one that has two possible answers, you might do a “Thinkers’ Game” – stand over this side if you thought “yes”, that side if you though “no”, etc. Then after hearing reasons, get them to stand to show what their parents thought. Part of the point is to celebrate differences in thinking between children and within families.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be sensitive to any children who do not have an adult at home who will participate in talking about the questions for whatever reason. If they do not have another relative or carer who can fill that gap, try to create opportunities for them to talk to a member of staff who is not their teacher, so that they can have an equivalent experience. Or hold a brief philosophy club on Thursday after school so that they can talk to children from other classes.
Let us know what your class is thinking on facebook at fb.me/stickyquestions or @stickyquestions on Twitter! Also, if your class have a question they think deserves to be in the 2020-2021 edition, let us know – there are prizes for any that we include!
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